Idaho Permit Technicians
408 N Spokane Street
Post Falls, ID 83854

May 31, 2023

ATTN: Cindy Davis, ICC Nominating Committee Chair
c/o Will Coffman

International Code Council

900 Montclair Road

Birmingham, AL 35213

Via email: weoffman@iccsafe.org

RE: IDAHO PERMIT TECHNICIANS CHAPTER ENDORSEMENT OF DAVID SPENCER
Dear ICC Nominating Committee Chair and Nominating Committee:

As a representative of the Idaho Permit Technicians (IDPT), I am very pleased to endorse the candidacy
of Mr. David Spencer and his election to the 2023 International Code Council Board of Directors as Vice
President.

With his experience and previous terms on the Board of Directors, Mr. Spencer’s involvement with the
International Code Council organization represents his knowledge, commitment, and overall
understanding of the various perspectives of all responsibilities of the ICC organization. His devotion to
ensure that the organization will continue to grow and remain a leader in the industry is very apparent
with all the dedication and hard work he has already contributed.

Mr. Spencer recognizes our contributions as Permit Technicians and Code Officials. He has encouraged
and supported our participation at not only a state level, but also as part of Region II. His involvement
and passion to serve makes him an asset to all members, the International Code Council, and the public.

Being a continuous member of the Board of Directors of the International Code Council along with all his
qualifications makes Mr. David Spencer the best candidate for this position. IDPT is confident that Mr.
Spencer’s experience, intelligence, and dedication will make him successful as the Vice President of the
International Code Council Board of Directors.

Sincerely,

Botts Kak—"
Bobbi Kaufman, President
Idaho Permit Technicians
idahopermittechs(@gmail.com

bkaufman(@clearwatercounty.org

CC: Will Coffman wcoffman@iccsafe.org
David Spencer dspencer@jiccsafe.org
Stuart Tom stom(@iccsafe.org




